Burdett-Coutts & Townshend Foundation CE Primary School

"Working Together in Faith, Hope and Love."

Wednesday 12th October 2016

School Council 2016/2017 members

Jess - Pullman Class, year 6 - Secretary

Jack - Pullman Class, year 6 - Treasurer

Reema - Morpurgo Class, year 6

Anthony - Morpurgo Class, year 6

Billy - Blackman Class, year 5

Kenya-Rose – Blackman Class, year 5

Luke – Lewis Class, year 5 – Chairperson

Jaider – Lewis Class, year 5 – Chairperson

Ezekial - Colfer Class, year 4

Sukana - Colfer Class, year 4

Tilly - Rowling Class, year 4

Nathan – Rowling Class, year 4

Amin – King –Smith Class, year 3

Nevaeh - King-Smith Class, year 3

Register

All members of school council were present today except Jack (attending ICT club for the next few weeks).

Agenda:

No Pens Day Ideas for the year ahead

No Pens Day

Today we discussed the success of No Pens Day last week. Here are some of our feelings about the day:

- Tilly I enjoyed a day where I didn't have to worry about getting my handwriting perfect.
- Jaider I thought it was an amazing experience and a much less stressful day.
- Nathan I really enjoyed the drama lesson that I took part in; it was fun acting out the story.
- Nevaeh I enjoyed the challenge in maths. We had to make numbers in different ways using different equipment.

 Jess – I really enjoyed the maths activities where we moved around the tables to do different things. It was great to be able to talk to everybody so much.

Actions:

Mrs Lee to forward our thoughts about No Pens Day to Ms Dyer.

Ideas for the year ahead

Lots of children felt that we need more clubs at the school. We discussed various ideas including: fashion club, cooking club, skateboard club, art club and bike club. We ruled out some ideas because of health and safety and the number of adults we would need.

We narrowed the choices down to cooking club, bike club and art club. After a vote of all school council members we decided to see if we could create a cooking club.

Action: discuss possibility of a cooking club at next week's meeting. School Council members to think about the following for next week: when would a cooking club happen, how much money would we need, who would run it, who would get to go to cooking club?

Future items

- Book Corners
- British Values
- Pupil survey
- Language of Learning project
- Class Christmas presents from the Trustees
- Thank you to the volunteers
- Angela Burdett-Coutts Day 21st April 2017

Minutes taken by Mrs Lee